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April 13, 2005

To whom it may concern:

As a VP of Service at Misys Healthcare, I have the opportunity to work with numerous
customers. Through that process, I have learned the success of any given implementation
is highly correlated to the commitment and expertise of the customers themselves.

During the past several months, I have been fortunate to work with Jackie Huynh of OB
Specialists of Palm Beach. Her company has undertaken a daunting software
implementation project and I can safely say that Jackie’s ownership of the prolect has
made a measurable and significant impact on the project’s success.

Through my interactions with Jackie, I have witnessed someone who is passionately
committed, technically astute, and willing to take measured risks. She has been
demanding, but fair and ultimately recognizes the value of building a partnership with our

company. Overall, I have been thoroughly impressed with her leadership and how she
represents her company.

Sincerely,
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Ben Clark






